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Sullivan, Erin

From: donotreply@legmt.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 3:42 PM
To: LEG Cmte-EAICcomment
Subject: Public Comment for EAIC

Public Comments for Economic Affairs Interim 
Committee 
Date: 17th January 2024 15:42 

First Name: 
Elizabeth  

Last Name: 
Pincolini  

Email Address: 
b.alternativewell@gmail.com  

Subject: 
Medical Cannabis Program  

Comment: 
Chairman and Members of the Committee, Thank you for all your hard work on the Montana Recreational Cannabis 
program. My concern is for the patients that still use cannabis as medicine. Patients are struggling with the established 
purchase limits. Because of the rolling limits, people often use up their limits and are forced to buy on the recreational 
market. Aside from the higher prices and taxes on the recreational market, patients are not able to get the medicinal 
doses they often require. This is something that needs to be addressed to make the program more functional for these 
patients. Patients should have purchase limits in line with recreational laws, so they can access products in the 
therapeutic doses they require. Thank you. Elizabeth Pincolini  
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